
 

OFFICIAL COMMUNIQUE: APIC  
  

The following announcement is a follow-up to the previous communique 
released on 15th July 2022.  
  
Conforming to Covid-19 safety measures, the APIC 2020 in India which was to be 
hosted by CPMA, had been planned tentatively around May 2023. 
  
As the pandemic situation is easing in many countries and its severity has 
substantially come down, economic activities and international travel has 
opened up.  Still some concerns for international travel persists in a few APIC 
member countries giving uncertainties about likely participation for APIC 
conference in May 2023. Hence, members have collectively decided to hold a 
discussion again in Oct 2022 to plan the date for the next APIC either in 2023 or 
in 2024.  
 
Let us support one another as we fight the Covid-19 pandemic undivided across 
borders. 
  
Issued by CPMA  
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